

Development Department One Healthy Way Oceanside, NY 11572

T 516-377-5360 mountsinai.org/southnassau

April 24, 2020

The Retired Sergeants Association NYPD PO Box 7466
Wantagh, NY 11793

Dear Friends,

Thank you for supporting Mount Sinai South Nassau's efforts to battle coronavirus – an unprecedented challenge to America's health care system. Your generous donation of 5 cases of OJ (150 drinks), 25 cases of energy drinks (12 in each case), 7 cases of protein bars and cases of grab & go items was a thoughtful way to support our dedicated and valiant doctors, nurses and front-line staff during this extraordinary time.

At Mount Sinai South Nassau, caring for our patients and ensuring the safety of our hospital staff remains at the forefront of our efforts. Your donation is helping provide our staff with much-needed meals and snacks during long shifts and support for their families. We are faced with an unprecedented challenge, but with your help, we will come through this, stronger than ever.

Thank you for ensuring that our patients, staff and hospital community have the resources and support they need during this long, tough fight. For the latest on Mount Sinai South Nassau's response to COVID-19, please visit at www.southnassau.org/COVID19 and follow us on social media @MountSinaiSouthNassau.

Sincerely,

Timothy Matejka Executive Director

Development